
 
STOP PRESS – Roseland Festival Art Project   (04.05.17)  

 

Class 2 recently took part in a photography workshop and the work 
they produced will be on display at the Roseland Festival. Those that 
attended the felt making workshop will also have their work on display. 

You are invited to a private viewing of the exhibition on Thursday 11th 
May, 5pm to 7pm at the Roseland Academy.  

 

 

 

 


